
November 5, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Good morning, everyone! Let’s take a moment to talk about kindness and awareness in 
our school community. First, I’d like to remind everyone that the elevator is available for 
students and staff who have difficulty using the stairs. Let’s make sure it’s used 
respectfully by those who truly need it. Also, please remember to keep our hallways 
clean. Throwing food on the ground creates a safety hazard for everyone, especially for 
those of us using wheelchairs or crutches. During breaks, let’s be mindful and give space 
to wheelchair users and those with mobility aids. Small acts of kindness, like moving 
aside, can make a big difference. Thank you for your understanding and support in 
making our school a more inclusive environment! 
 

 This is a reminder for all grade 8's and 9's interested in the junior play! If you are 
interested in tech and stage crew, your interest forms must be submitted to Ms. Owens 
by Wednesday. If you are interested in acting, you must bring your forms with you to 
the auditions on Wednesday. If you missed the previous two meetings and would like to 
be involved, come and see Ms. Owens in room 138 for more information as soon as 
possible!  

 

 Attention all Argyle choir singers. There's a mandatory rehearsal today at lunch for 
Remembrance Day in the choir room. See you there! 

 

 

 Argyle Drama and DMA have created a new short film remake of "Teen Wolf". Please go 
to YouTube and search "Argyle Teen Wolf" or find the QR codes around the school to 
view the 2 and a half minute film during break time. 

 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting this week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 

 

 
 


